
 

 

Dear Lake Pointe at Lavon Residents, 

Please be informed that the swimming pool is 
currently closed due to health hazards. We 
apologize for any inconvenience this may cause. 
The pool will undergo servicing and maintenance 
to ensure it meets the required health and safety 
standards. The pool will remain closed & re-open 
at normal operating hours on 7/23. If there are 
any questions, please use the “contact us” tab on 
the community website. 

Sincerely,  

Essex Association Management L.P  


